
Tisbury would like to thank everyone that participated in the 26th Annual Earth Day Beach Clean-up on 
Saturday, April 21st. 
 

• At Owen Park 750 Lbs. of trash was hauled away. 

• In the Lagoon it was 2640+ Lbs.  

• Tashmoo and other beaches also had impressive amounts picked up. 
 
There were many other places where there was a lot of garbage that lots of people were picking up a 
along Beach Road by Packers.  
 
 


